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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:33 AM
To: 'Pamala McIntire'
Subject: RE: Docket Number - 160021-E1

Dear Ms. McIntire,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

(850) 413-6010            
 
From: Pamala McIntire [mailto:choosiepam@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket Number - 160021-E1 
 
FPL Rate Increases do not seem to make sense if they are already calling for a 1.6 billion 
dollar profit in 2017 WITHOUT the increase for their profit holders. 
 
While you consider this rate increase, please keep in mind that those profits come at the 
expense of our community.  Personally, I moved in with my mother just to help her with 
her expenses.  As a senior citizen on Medicare and Social Security, she simply cannot 
afford to live alone any longer.  This is just an additional increase that we now will have 
to budget for. 
 
Please do NOT approve this rate increase for FPL.  We have no alternative solution for 
our power.  This will impact our finances without the ability to negotiate or shop for a 
better deal.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamala McIntire 
(Judith Clark - mother) 
1201 Mardrake Road 
Daytona Beach, FL  32114 
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